
 
 
DATE: November 1, 2018 
TO: Prospective Respondents  
FROM: Pam Paulk, Sr. Procurement Specialist 
SUBJECT: Addendum #1 to Invitation for Bids, IFB #33848 SCADA CONVERSION AND 

INSTALLATION PROJECT  
 

 
As a result of inquiries from the Pre-Bid meeting onsite, the following clarifications/changes are 
provided for your information.  Please make all appropriate changes to your proposal documents.  
Note:  changes are reflected with original language shown with strike-through and new language is 
underlined. 
 
MODIFICATION: 
 
Attachment B – Insurance Requirements: Delete the reference to Professional Liability as follows: 

(d) Professional Liability. (Per claim) $1,000,000 single limit and $2,000,000 annual 
aggregate limit. 

 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The Bid Opening remains the same, November 28, 2018 at 2:00 PM. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the BID FORM provided in the bid package.   
 
If you have any questions, please call me at (386) 329-4469 or e-mail ppaulk@sjrwmd.com. 
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